
 

 

The HSI-STEM Grant is pleased to announce that Research Program for Undergraduates (RPU) 

participant Morgan Hernandez was accepted to a paid research internship (NSF REU) in marine 

biology at the Bermuda Institute Ocean Sciences for the fall 2023 semester. 

 

She is doing a separate paid research internship with NIH in North Carolina this summer.  

Morgan Hernandez worked with Dr. David Hembry, Assistant Professor of Biology at UTPB. 


